
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APRA RELEASES REQUEST FOR TENDER FOR DATA COLLECTION SOLUTION  

17 August 2018 

 

Dear subscriber, 

 

Today APRA released its Request for Tender (RFT) on AusTender for the Data Collection 
Solution. The RFT specifies the required solution features, many of which were included as a 
result of the industry engagement conducted in the first half of this year.  

 

This is a significant milestone in this project, and follows months of close engagement with 
key stakeholders including financial sector entities and RegTech companies. There is further 
to go but, with your continued support, we are getting closer to delivering a replacement for 
D2A that will be easy to use, adapt to future needs and reduce ongoing maintenance and 
support costs. 

 

APRA will continue to engage with stakeholders through the three working/reference groups 
that were created to provide guidance and direction for key decisions as we implement the 
transition from D2A. Updates on these groups’ discussions and activities, as well as progress 
on the tender process, will be posted on APRA’s Data Collection Solution website.  

 

Any queries regarding the RFT or tender process should be directed to 
procurement@apra.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Daniel Hunt 

Business Lead, Data Collection Solution 

 

 
 
 To unsubscribe from updates on the new Data Collection Solution project, send an email to: unsubscribe.dcs@apra.gov.au 

https://www.apra.gov.au/apra-replacing-d2a
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